
 
SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

Please call Jo Ann Del Gatto at 201-981-
7081 to arrange for infant baptism and 
parental instruction. 
 

SACRAMENT OF  
CONFIRMATION 

Please contact Katie Cavazzini at 201-934-
5554 for information about teen sacramental 
preparation. 
 

SACRAMENT OF EUCHARIST 
The LORD'S DAY 
 Saturday Eve - 5:30 p.m.  
  (Sunday Obligation) 
 
WEEKDAYS: Monday - Friday - 9:00 a.m. 
 (Rectory Chapel) 
HOLY DAYS: schedule posted in bulletin. 
 

SACRAMENT OF  
RECONCILIATION 

Saturday - 4:30 p.m. to 5 p.m. and by 
appointment. 
 

SACRAMENTS FOR THE SICK 
Please contact the Rectory for the Sacrament 
of the Anointing of the Sick and to request 
Communion for the homebound. 
 
SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY 

Please call the Rectory at least one year in 
advance. 
 
SACRAMENT OF HOLY ORDERS 
Please contact Father Charlie or the 
Archdiocesan Vocations Office at 973-497-
4365. 
 

RCIA -The Rite of  
Christian Initiation of Adults  

If you are an adult interested in becoming 
Catholic, or if you are a baptized Catholic 
who would like to receive the Sacrament of 
Eucharist and/or Confirmation, please call 
Fr. Charlie at 201-327-4359 or Susan Brown 
at 201-327-2360. 

 
 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
 
 
We, the people of Guardian Angel Parish in the 
Archdiocese of Newark, are a community of Catholic 
Christians being formed by the Gospel of Jesus Christ. As 
a community open to the power and gifts of the Holy 
Spirit, we strive to work, share, and enjoy life as a witness 
to the true meaning of Christian Living. 
 
We believe our mission is: 
 
To be a community of loving and caring people. 
To teach and witness the Good News of Jesus Christ. 
To celebrate that Good News in Sacraments and Prayer. 
To minister to all people in their spiritual and physical 
needs. 
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PASTORAL STAFF     201-327-4359 
Rev. Charles Pinyan, Pastor      x201 
  cpinyan@guardianangelchurch.org  
Rev. Donald Sheehan, Priest in Residence    x214 
Rey Escalon, Deacon      201-264-0145 
  escalonr@hotmail.com 
Lori O’Reilly, Parish Secretary      x202 
  loreilly@guardianangelchurch.org 
Irene Nayden, Parish Catechetical Leader    x208 
  inayden@guardianangelchurch.org  
Jean Borzilleri, Secretary for Religious Education   x205 
  jborzilleri@guardianangelchurch.org  
Silvana Anello, Rental Coordinator      x218 
  sanello@guardianangelchurch.org 
Katherine “Katie” Cavazzini, Youth Minister   x204 
  kcavazzini@guardianangelchurch.org  
Andrew Monticello, Director of Music   201-925-4756 
  a_monticello@hotmail.com 
Robert Yager, Custodian       x203 
  ryager@guardianangelchurch.org 
 

Stan Brach and Jean Escalona, Trustees 
 

Rectory Phone       (201) 327-4359 
Rectory Fax        (201) 327-6478 
Youth Ministry       (201) 934-5554 
Religious Education      (201) 327-0352 
Rentals          (201) 783-5414 
 

Pastoral Council 
Parish Pastoral Council meets in the Rectory on the second  
Monday of the month at 7:30 P.M. 
 

Prayer Chain Ministry 
Coordinator:   Arlene Sabino  (201) 934-8441 
 

STEWARDSHIP OF TIME AND TALENT 
 

Ministry of Worship 
Adult Leader for Children's Church 
    Irene Nayden    (201) 327-0352 
Altar Linens  Jean Borzilleri   (201) 818-1559 
Altar Server  Michael Schmidt   (201) 934-3353 
Collection Counters Frank Anello    (201) 934-1331 
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion 
    Mary O'Flaherty   (201) 652-5286 
Monthly Rosary  Kathie Brach    (201) 236-3116 
Music/Choir Ministry 
    Andrew Monticello  (201)-925-4756 
Readers of the Word (Lectors) 
    Robert & Patty Durso  (201) 760-9169 
 
Ministry of Faith Formation 
Baptismal Preparation Ministry  
    JoAnn Del Gatto    (201) 981-7081 
Catechetical Ministry (1-9) 
    Irene Nayden    (201) 327-0352 
Cornerstone - Men’s Spirituality  
    Rey Escalon    (201) 264-0145 
Cornerstone - Women's Spirituality 
    Carolyn Blake   (201) 825-1931 

Ministry of Faith Formation (Cont’d) 
RCIA - Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 
     Susan Brown   (201) 327-2360 
RCIA - Rite of Christian Initiation-Children 
     Irene Nayden   (201) 327-0352 
 

Ministry of Evangelization 
AIDS Ministry  Noreen Prior   (201) 236-1921 
     Arlene Sabino  (201) 934-8441 
Messengers of Love  Elayne McGill  (201) 327-1547 
Photography Ministry Bill Konvit   (201) 825-2972 
Prayer Chain Ministry Arlene Sabino  (201) 934-8441 
 
Ministry of Service 
Art & Environment Ministry 
     Sophia Boniello  (201) 803-6459  
     Julia DiNardo  (201) 723-7783 
     Lori Massie   (201) 281-7515 
Bereavement Ministry Joe Lisella   (201) 825-2204  
Communication/Marketing 
     Gerry Del Gatto  (201) 825-7383 
Computer/Data Entry Richard Shinnick  (201) 236-2112 
Food Pantry Ministry John Lowe   (201) 327-9397 
     Sue Zitolo   (201) 934-9372 
Funeral Ministry  John Frederick  (201) 327-3753 
Giving Tree Ministry  Anna DiMiceli  (201) 825-7039 
Grounds & Maintenance Ministry 
     Father Charlie  (201) 327-4359 
Homeless Shelter Ministry Joe Zitolo   (201) 934-9372 
Hospitality Ministry  Kathleen Lucas  (201) 236-2577 
Peace & Justice Ministry Gerry Del Gatto  (201) 825-7383 
Remembrance Mass  Kathie Brach   (201) 236-3116 
     Rita Buedden   (201) 218-5682 
Respect Life Ministry  Veronica Lenzi  (201) 962-3027 
Soup Kitchen Ministry Chuck Assicurato  (201) 327-1393 
Welcome Ministry  Jean Escalona  (201) 825-3817 
 
Ministry of Stewardship & Finance 
Finance Council  Michael Simendinger (201) 236-3135 
New Energies   Susan Bolton   (201) 825-9105 
Pastoral Council  Elaine Kehoe   (201) 818-3946 
Stewardship Committee Jean Escalona  (201) 825-3817 
 
Ministry of Community Building 
Carnival    Irene Nayden   (201) 327-4936 
 
Ministry of Youth Stewardship 
Festival of Carols  Andrew Monticello (201)-925-4756 
Living Stations   Andrew Monticello (201)-925-4756 
Youth Group (Grades 6-8. 9-12) 
     Katie Cavazzini  (201) 934-5554 
Youth Mass Music Ministry 
     Andrew Monticello (201)-925-4756 

Visit www.guardianangelchurch.org for up to date information 
about the parish!  Are you a snowbird?  Moving?  You can update 
your address by going to the About section and scroll down to 
Update Parish Information!  Go to the calendar and be a part of 

all the great things happening at Guardian Angel! 



A Message from the Pastor 

3rd Sunday of Lent 
March 19, 2017 

 
Each weekend, our parish is assisted at weekend Mass by the 
Salesian priests from Don Bosco High School in Ramsey. From 
time to time, we share with you some spiritual reflections by one 
of their members, Father Steve Ryan. He is currently assigned 
to their ministries in Florida. 

 
Dominic Savio: Patron Saint of Pregnant Women 

By Fr. Steve Ryan, SDB 
How in the world has Dominic Savio become 
known as one of the Saints in the Church to 
pray to during difficult pregnancies? After 
all, he died as a 15-year-old teenager at Don 
Bosco’s Oratory in 1857. What would he 
have to do with pregnancy and birthing? 
 
Here is the story of why Dominic Savio, 
along with such greats as St. Gerard Majella, have been 
known to intercede on behalf of pregnant women to give 
healthy births. 
 
While Dominic Savio attended Don Bosco’s Oratory in 
Turin, Italy, he also took classes at a small Catholic  
academy where Don Bosco sent some of the brightest 
boys for academics.  The school was run by a priest-friend 
of Don Bosco’s.  Savio and a handful of others were   
considering a vocation to the priesthood and were gaining 
a strong foundation in the humanities.  One day, in the 
academy classroom, Dominic Savio seemed lost in 
thought and then suddenly left the room.  He ran to look 
for Don Bosco and told him, “Please give me some    
money for a trip home.  My mother is very sick.”  Don 
Bosco figured that someone had given him the message. 
He gave Dominic money and watched the boy dash out. 
 
Dominic caught the train and ran the last mile or so to the 
home of his parents, not far from the very village where 
Don Bosco himself was born.  He went into his parents’ 
bedroom and saw that his mother was in great pain.  She 
was suffering severely in trying to give birth to a baby 
girl.  Dominic, who had a premonition or vision of what 
he must do for his mother, took off the green scapular 
from his neck and put it on her.  He began to pray through 
the intercession of the Blessed Mother for a happy birth. 
He said to his mother, “Keep this on. You will be all right. 
I have to go back to school now.”  With that, he kissed her 
and ran out to catch the next train. 
 
Upon his return to the Oratory, Dominic Savio ap-
proached Don Bosco and smiled joyfully. He said, “Mom 
is all right now.” Without ever hearing the results from 
the doctor or any family members, he knew that his mom 
had given birth to a healthy baby sister. Three days later it 
was confirmed in person when Dominic’s father, Mr. 
Charles Savio, came to the Oratory to thank Dominic for 
the prayers for his mom and new sibling.  

This is why Dominic Savio is known throughout the 
Church as an intercessor for those with difficult pregnan-
cies. Please remember to pass on a holy card or a medal 
of Dominic Savio to any woman who might be worried 
or going through a challenging pregnancy. 

 
Prayer of Expectant Mothers 

 

O Lord Jesus, for love of the child in my womb I ask 
you to hear my prayer. You have given me the precious 
gift of having this baby throbbing with life within me. 
Humbly I thank you for having chosen me as an  
instrument of your love. Give me the heart of a pure, 
courageous and generous mother. I give you all my 
cares, worries and fears and the needs of this little one 
who has yet to be born. Protect this baby’s body, mind, 
heart and soul. Grant, through the intercession of St. 
Dominic Savio, that the baby in my womb flourish and 
grow to live a life of virtue and holiness. In your holy 
Name I pray.  Amen.  

ECUMENICAL SOUP SUPPER STUDY SERIES 
 

Join together with neighbors from other Allendale churches 
for prayer, reflection, and fellowship.  Each 
Wednesday evening during the season of Lent 
we will gather for a simple meal of soup and 
bread, followed by a video and discussion.  
Supper begins at 6:30 P.M., with discussion 
ending by 8:00 P.M.  Register (free!) for any or all online 
at: https://allendalechurches.org/lent/ 
 

WEDNESDAYS 6:30 TO 8 P.M. DURING LENT  
(various Church halls) 

SEVERAL SOURCES SHELTER 
Several Sources Shelters has four (4) prolife shelters 
for mothers who seek to give God’s blessed gift of 
life to their children, rather than sacrifice them 
through abortion.  They will ask parishioners for 
their assistance next weekend, March 25-26, 2017. 
A representative from Several Sources will speak at 
the Masses.  We can help to save the life of a child.  
Jesus said of children, “Their angels do behold the 
Face of God in heaven daily.”  Can you be a child’s 
earthly Guardian Angel?  Please assist with their 
work. 
Your Sister in Christ Jesus, Kathy DiFiore, Founder 

MARYKNOLL FATHERS AND BROTHERS VISIT 
 

We welcome Fr. Romane St. Vil, a missionary from the 
Maryknoll Fathers and Brothers, who will speak at all Mass-
es today.  Maryknoll is the popular name for the Catholic 
Foreign Mission Society of America, which was founded 
100 years ago to follow Christ’s command to preach the 
Gospel to all the nations.  They serve principally among the 
poor in places where the Church is unknown or in great 
need.   
Maryknoll depends upon the interest, prayers, and support of 
its friends.  You will be invited to learn more about 
Maryknoll through the Maryknoll magazine. 



 
 
 
 

 
 

Sunday   March 19 
5:30 pm   Lorraine Bieber 
7:30 am   George Zandalasini, Jr. 
10:00 am   Mary Kissel 
11:30 am   Erlinda Masangkah 
 

Monday   March 20 
9:00 am   Alfred Romano 
 

Tuesday  March 21 
9:00 am   Valerie Pryor 
 

Wednesday  March 22 
9:00 am   Helen Hearon 
 

Thursday  March 23 
9:00 am   Frank Wisniewski 
 

Friday   March 24 
9:00 am   People of the Parish 
  

Saturday  March 25 
5:30 pm   Belva Jean McGee 
  

Sunday   March 26 
7:30 am   George Shepherd 
10:00 am   John J. Cebak 
11:30 am   Robert Kropp 

STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE 
Guardian Angel is a tithing parish. Biblical tithing means 10% of 
gross income to God. We ask half of this, or 5%, for your Parish 
Church.   
 

The March 12th collection was $8,785 with $5,047 from the  
collection basket and $3,738 from Faith Direct.  
 

Fast. Pray. Give up your Envelopes! We invite you to help your 
parish save money by giving up your offertory envelopes this Lent! 
Enrolling with Faith Direct will provide Guardian Angel with con-
sistent support and simplify your giving without the wasteful enve-
lopes. Join us in giving up envelopes this Lenten season! Visit 
www.faithdirect.net and use our church code: NJ513.   
Thank you for your continued support of our parish family!   

Fr. Charlie 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
 

Sunday:  Ex 17:3-7; Ps 95:1-2, 6-9;  
   Rom 5:1-2,5-8; Jn 4:5-42 [5-15,  
   19b - 26, 39a, 40-42]  
Monday:  2 Sm 7:4-5a, 12-14a, 16; Ps 89:2-5, 27, 29; Rom  
   4:13, 16-18, 22; Mt 1:16, 18-21, 24a or Lk 2:41-51a 
Tuesday:  Dn 3:25, 34-43; Ps 25:4-5ab, 6, 7bc, 8-9; Mt 18:21-35 
Wednesday: Dt 4:1, 5-9; Ps 147:12-13, 15-16, 19-20; Mt 5:17-19 
Thursday: Jer 7:23-28; Ps 95:1-2, 6-9; Lk 11:14-23 
Friday:   Hos 14:2-10; Ps 81:6c-11ab, 14, 17; Mk 12:28-34 
Saturday: Is 7:10-14, 8:10; Ps 40:7-11; Heb 10:4-10; Lk 1:26-38 
Sunday:  1 Sm 16:1b, 6-7, 10-13a; Ps 23:1-6; Eph 5:8-14;  
   Jn 9:1-41[1, 6-9, 13-17, 34-38]  

PETER’S PENCE COLLECTION 
Thank you for your generous support in last week’s  
Peter’s Pence Collection! Our contributions will be  
combined with those from our brothers and sisters around 
the world to help Pope Francis provide essential relief to 
people in need. If you missed the collection, it is not too 
late to give, visit www.usccb.org/nationalcollections, and 
click on the “How to Give” link on the left. 

CENTER FOR FOOD ACTION 
 

March Items Needed 
 

85 Jars of Jelly per week  
Donations can be dropped off at the Food Pantry in 

the back of the Church. Please note that Perishable Items Can-
not Be Accepted. If you have any questions or comments feel 
free to contact Sue Zitolo at 201-934-9372, szitolo@aol.com or 
John Lowe at 201-327-9397, john.lowejr@att.net. 

ANNUAL YOUTH LED LIVING STATIONS 
Living StaƟons of the Cross is an opportunity for the youth of 
our parish to parƟcipate in the reenactment of the passion of 
Jesus Christ. This presentaƟon features contemporary Chris-
Ɵan songs, scripture readings and poetry. There will be four (4) 
rehearsals - total Ɵme to be commiƩed to is roughly five (5) 
hours. This is a meaningful and pracƟcal way to fulfill your en-
Ɵre in-church community service hours for confirmaƟon.  
Please email KaƟe at:  kcavazzini@guardianangelchurch.org or 
Andrew at: a_monƟcello@hotmail.com if interested.  
 

The rehearsals and presentaƟon are as follows:  
Sunday, March 19: 1pm-2pm  
Sunday, March 26: 1pm-2pm 
Sunday, April 2: 1pm-2pm 
Sunday, April 9: 1pm-2pm 
PresentaƟon: Sunday, April 9 @ 7pm 

BE MY WITNESS UPDATE 
 

Be My Witness continues to meet this week when we ex-
plore the ways we may encounter Christ in our every day 
activities and how these experiences can transform us.  The 
small groups allow us to share our faith and Inspire each 
other.  It has been a good retreat for Lent.  We are looking 
forward to being reacquainted to the workings of the Holy 
Spirit as we continue to be inspired and renewed  

STATIONS OF THE CROSS 
 

Friday at 7:30pm in the church. 
All are welcome 

Do you love eggs, French 
toast and sausage? 

 

The PARISH BREAKFAST IS  
NEXT SUNDAY, MARCH 26th 
after the 10am Mass.  Tickets will be sold after all 
Masses this weekend.  Tickets are $5/person or 
$25/family (5 or more people).  Reserve your spot 
today!   
 
Want to help in the kitchen contact Katie  
Cavazzini at kcavazzini@guardianangelchurch.org.   

The Sanctuary Lamp is lighted this week 
in memory of  

Mafalda Figuero deRodriguez 



   
 
 

 
Once again this Lent our community is participating in CRS 
Rice Bowl, a faith-in-action program that invites us to encounter 
anew ourselves, our neighbors and our God. 
 
You may still join our parish community – and nearly 14,000 
Catholic Communities across the United States – in a life–
changing Lenten journey with CRS Rice Bowl. Pick up your 
family’s rice bowl from the display in the vestibule of the church 
after Mass this weekend, and don’t forget to download the CRS 
Rice Bowl app! 
 
ENCOUNTER OPPORTUNITY 
We encounter Fernando in El Salvador where, despite a lack of 
economic opportunity, youth are pursuing their dreams of build-
ing businesses to better the lives of their families. How have 
you worked to better the lives of others this Lent? 
Visit crsricebowl.org for more. 
 
Registration for Summer Angel Wings is officially closed. 
 
If you would like to register for any other program for the 
2017/2018 school year contact the Religious Education office  
Irene at:   inayden@guardianangelchurch.org or Jean at:   
jborzilleri@guardiananglchurch.org or call 201-327-0352. 
You may download registration forms from our website, 
www.guardianangelchurch.org. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  
 
 

 
 

PARISH BREAKFAST 
All Confirmation candidates participate in one of two 
large group service projects – either the Parish Breakfast 
or the Spaghetti Dinner.  The Parish Breakfast will take 
place in the auditorium on Sunday, March 26th after 10am 
Mass.  Please see the shift descriptions in the Compo-
nents of Confirmation Program Packet and contact Katie 
Cavazzini to sign-up. 
 

LIVING STATIONS OF THE CROSS 
Living Stations of the Cross is an opportunity for the 
youth of our parish to participate in the reenactment of 
the passion of Jesus Christ. This presentation features 
contemporary Christian songs, scripture readings and  
poetry. There will be four (4) rehearsals plus the presen-
tation. This is a meaningful and practical way to fulfill 
your individual parish service hours for Confirmation.   
The rehearsals are 1-2pm on March 19, March 26, April 
2, and April 9.  The presentation is Sunday, April 9 at 
7pm in the Church.  Please email Katie at:   
kcavazzini@guardianangelchurch.org to sign-up. 

 

MISSION TRIP 
The annual Guardian Angel Youth Ministry Mission Trip 
will be July 9–15, 2017.  We will work with Catholic 
Heart Work Camp in Oil City, Pennsylvania.  “That 
Christ may dwell in your hearts through faith; to the end 
being ROOTED and grounded in love”- Ephesians 3:17 
The application is available on the Youth Ministry page 
of the parish website. Applications are due Wednesday, 
April 19th. 

YOUTH MINISTRY 

Tues. March 14 Confirmation Class #6 7:30pm Rectory 
Wed., March 15 Mission Trip Info Meeting 7:30pm Rectory 
Sat., March 18 Large Group CCD - Make-up 

day 
3:00pm Rectory 

Sun. March 19 Parish Breakfast Ticket Sales  After all Masses 

 Living Stations of the Cross 
Practice 

1:00pm Church 

Tues., March 21 Confirmation Class #7 7:30pm Rectory 

Wed., March 22 Youth Group 7:30pm Rectory 

Sun., March 26 Parish Breakfast  Auditorium 
 Living Stations Practice 1:00pm Church 
Tues., March 28 Penance Service 7:30pm Church 
Wed., March 29 Youth Group 7:30pm Rectory 
Sun., April 2 Youth Mass 11:30am Church 
 Living Stations Practice 1:00pm Church 
Sun., April 9 Living Stations 1:00pm Church 
 Living Stations of the Cross 7pm Church 

Mon.,  April 10 Make-up Class #3 3:30pm Rectory 

Tues., April 11 Make-up Class #4 3:30pm Rectory 

Wed., April 12 Make-up Class #5 3:30pm Rectory 

Thurs., April 13 Holy Thursday - MASS 8:00pm Church 

Fri., April 14 Good Friday - Stations Walk 12 Noon 
Wed., April 19 Youth Group / Mission Trip 

Applications due 
7:30 pm Rectory 

COMING SOON…. 

Archdiocesan Young Adult Mass, Fellowship,  
and Discussion Nights 

Come join us once a month as we look to gather young 
adults ages 21-39 to spend some time in Adoration,  
celebrate Mass, and then enjoy some fellowship while we 
have a different short discussion on various aspects of our 
Catholic Faith!  Mass will be held in the Marian Chapel 
of the Archdiocesan Youth Retreat Center.   

Wed., March 29, Wed., April 26, Wed., May 31 
Adoration with confessions offered 7-7:30pm, Mass at 
7:30pm Fellowship and discussion to follow until 9pm.  
Archdiocesan Youth Retreat Center at 499 Belgrove 
Drive, Kearny, NJ. 
 

Katie Cavazzini - Coordinator of Youth Ministry 
kcavazzini@guardianangelchurch.org - 201-934-5554,  

201-327-4359 x204  

Always Connected - A Social  
Media/Cyber Bullying Work-

shop on Wed., March 29, 
7:00PM 

 

• How do our teens deal with stress  
 arising from social media? 
• How do we talk with our teens 
 about using technology safely? 
• 80% of teens use cell phones, the  most common way 
cyber bullying occurs. 
 

To learn more, attend the Social Media/Cyber Bullying Work-
shop for parents on Wed., March 29, at 7:00pm by Sgt. Thomas 
Rich of the Summit Police Department, to be held at the Don 
Bosco Prep - DeSales Hall Auditorium, 492. N. Franklin  
Turnpike, Ramsey, New Jersey 07446. 
 
For more information, please contact Jenica Siniscalco, LCSW, 
at 201-327-8003 ext.164 or jsiniscalco@donboscoprep.org.  



IMPORTANT CHURCH WEBSITES: 
Church of the Guardian Angel Website: 
www.guardianangelchurch.org 
Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/GuardianAngelChurchAllendale/ 
The Archdiocese of Newark  www.rcan.org 
The Catholic Advocate  www.rcan.org/advocate 
Away for the weekend?  Go to:  www.masstimes.org 

 
 
 
 
 

St. Luke Church: 
Visit www.churchofstluke.org for more information and 
parish bulletin.  
 

Church of the Presentation: 
Visit the website at www.churchofpresentation.org for 
more information, and the parish bulletin.   

 
CHURCH OF THE PRESENTATION PARISH MISSION 

Monday & Tuesday, March 27 & 28, 7:30pm 
 

“What’s Your O.S.?” 
Led by John Angotti 

 

Every day we use technology with various Operating Systems. But 
what is your O.S.? Do you follow how the world operates? This 
mission will take a look at Jesus’ heavenly operating system for life 
in which all things are possible. Why not give it a try here on earth? 
 

John Angotti is a full time music missionary who travels throughout 
many parts of the world providing inspirational music and witness 
to all ages through concerts, workshops, retreats, missions, confer-
ences, and worship. He resides in Memphis, TN with his wife and 
two children. 

Hold Your Next Event At Guardian Angel 
Auditorium Capacity 325 People 

Msgr. Salemi Hall Capacity 75 People 
Fully Air Conditioned 

• `Communion/Conϐirmation/Graduation	Parties	
• Retirement/Birthday	Parties/Sweet	16/Quinceanera	
• Fundraisers/Dance	Recitals/Competitions	
• Baby/Bridal	Showers/Rehearsal	Dinners	
• Community/Corporate	Meetings	
• Holiday	Parties/Repast	Luncheons	
Silvana	Anello	Rental	Coordinator	@	201-783-5414	or		E-mail:	sanello@guardianangelchurch.org	

STEWARDSHIP BULLETIN REFLECTIONS 
 

March 19, 2017 - 3rd Sunday of Lent 
 

“Everyone who drinks this water will be thirsty again.”  
           JOHN 4:13 
 

Jesus reminds us that material things, even something as 
basic as water, can never satisfy us for long.  When we 
build our lives around material possessions we always 
want more.  True Joy and Peace only comes when we 
follow Jesus; when we become more “God-centered” and 
less “self-centered”.  

Try Marriage Encounter - For a Change!  
 

Looking for a new way to let your spouse know you love them in 
the midst of your jobs, car pooling the kids, and trying to keep up 
with your house and yard? Tell him or her they're still #1 in your 
life... share a Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend with 
each other. To receive an information and registration brochure, 
contact Mike and Janet Turco at 973 427-7016or 609 335 6880or 
email njwwme@peoplepc.com  or check us out on  
FACEBOOK. 

CATHOLIC SINGLE PARENT SUPPORT GROUPS: 
 

According to US Census data, 30% of children living in New Jersey 
currently live in a single parent household. Single Parenting is  
difficult, non-stop and often goes unappreciated. For many single 
parents, they are a provider, nurturer and disciplinarian. It can be 
overwhelming trying to carry out each of these roles. The Family 
Life Office has created and is offering a support group specific to 
the needs of single parents. Below is a list of local parishes in the 
Archdiocese of Newark who offer this support group for single  
parents. If interested in attending, please call the phone number 
listed to register!  

 
Notre Dame RC Church North Caldwell, NJ  973-226-0979 
St. Matthew    Ridgefield, NJ   201-945-3500 

 
Contact Lauren Egan 973-497-4327 to find out how to add your 

parish to the list or for more information! 

SPRING CRAFT SHOW/SALE 
Sunday, March 26th , Saint Joseph Regional H. S., Montvale, 
NJ will be hosting its annual Spring Craft Show/Sale from  
10 am until 4:00 p.m., showcasing the talents of 100+ crafts 
people and fine artists including many new crafters. Admission 
is $2.00. Children and senior citizens (65+) are free. NO 
STROLLERS PERMITTED. Facebook Saint Joseph  
Regional HS Craft Shows 

NEW HOPE, INC. - “New Hope - Helping Hands” 
SAVE THE DATE!  

Wednesday, April 26, 2017, 6:30 - 10:30pm. Seasons, 664 
Pascack Road, Washington Twp. 07676, $85 per person. 
Cocktail hour, gourmet dinner, silent auction, Tricky Tray, 
raffle, huge 50/50 and dancing. Your generosity enables us 
to reach out to first-time single mothers and their babies so 
please celebrate with us! Reservations: Kathy: (201) 573-
8697 or kturlick@gmail.com 

FATIMA 100TH ANNIVERSARY OF APPARATIONS 
  

St. Elizabeth Church and Guardian Angel Church are 
sponsoring a one-day pilgrimage to National Blue Army 
Shrine of Our Lady of Fatima on Saturday, May 20th 
from 8:30am to 5pm.  Cost is $35pp.  Reserve your spot - 
contact 201-891-1122 Dotsy Pomroy ext. 260.  More  
information is in the rectory office. 

GREEN KNIGHTS BASKETBALL CAMP 
St. Joseph Regional High School in Montvale, NJ is the site 
of the 29th annual Green Knights Basketball Camp this sum-
mer for boys ages 9 to 15.  The camp runs in three sessions: 
July 10-14; July 17-21; and July 24-28.  The camp day is 
from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm. (Note:  Friday dismissal at Noon).  
Great fun & competition… guest lecturers… free basketball 
& player jersey to each camper!  Discounts provided for 
applications received by May 1st.  Please call (201) 391-
3300 for camp applications and further information or visit 
our website (www.sjrnj.org) 
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